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June 17, 2019 
 

            Mr. Don Manro 
South Valley Peace Center 
17206 Avenue 296      
Visalia, CA   93292 
 
 
     Re: KPSV-FM (FM), Tulare, CA 
      South Valley Peace Center 
      Facility Identification Number: 174791 
      Special Temporary Authority 
         BSTA-20190613AAR  
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
This is in reference to the request filed June 13, 2019, on behalf of South Valley Peace Center.  
The STA request reports that the temporary operation sought, from a short, temporary structure “at 
unpopulated portion of property [sic]“, is needed “due to expiration of [a five year] sublease at 
[the] orignal location.”   
 
We find that at (the corrected value of ) 0.310 kW ERP, the 60 dBu service contour of the STA 
operation would extend past the presently licensed 60 dBu service contour (license BLH-
20130911AAB) toward the northeast.  This fails our STA processing criterion that requires the 
STA service contour to remain within that of the licensed operation.  1  As filed, this STA request is 
not grantable and is subject to dismissal. 
 
However, we have determined that operation at 0.130 kW (130 watts) with the proposed STA 
facilities is acceptable in this instance.  Therefore, Special Temporary Authority IS GRANTED 
for operation on Channel 220 with the effective radiated power limited to 0.130 kW (130 
watts).  KPSV-FM may not be operated with an ERP in excess of 0.130 kW (130 watts) under this 
STA.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                 
1 For FM translators, the licensed 60 dBu contour.  Changed service areas from construction permits or pending 
applications are not considered in this analysis.  An STA can be authorized to maintain existing, licensed 60 dBu 
coverage; an STA is not acceptable as a means to expand the licensed service area. 
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This Special Temporary Authority expires December 14, 2019. 
 
This STA does not imply any judgment on the merits or possible outcome of construction permit 
application BPED-20190102AIY. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Dale Bickel 
       Senior Engineer 
       Audio Division 
       Media Bureau 
 

 


